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We are going to present a three-month digital school magazine 
as three English teachers in Kütahya Cumhuriyet Secondary 

School (Özlem İleru - March, Seda Karabekir - April, Müzeyyen 
Soykan Demir - May).

In this month's edition, there will be news about what we did 
in March in our school. (News related to our school' s E-
twinning project, our successes in sports and activities 

prepared by 8h grade students)


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
ÖZLEM İLERU


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
English Language Teacher

INTRODUCTION



E-TWINNING 
ACTIVITIES



Our 7th grade English teacher Hatice 
Zeybek Gilli has been conducting an E-

twinning project "My Clean School Clean 
Future" for a while.

Some voluntary 7th grade students 
have prepared a bulletin board 

consisting of their logos, posters on 
the 2nd floor of our school.



In order to attract students' 
attention, these voluntary 

students have hung some colorful 
warning signs on some walls of the 

school.



They have put 3 kinds of recycling 
bins: paper, battery and organic 

waste bins on different corners of 
the school.



These students have 
put up posters related 

to reducing water 
consumption on the 

walls of toilets at 
school.



SUCCESSES IN 
SPORTS



Girls Category in 
Bocce got the 3th 

rank in Kütahya



Arm Wrestling 
Tournaments Among 
Secondary Schools



Our school team 
became runner-up in 

Kütahya 

Orienteering Among 
Secondary Schools



Our girls Futsal team 
became the Champion 

in Kütahya



ACTIVITIES PREPARED 
BY 8TH GRADE 

STUDENTS



Fun time in classes


































